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On the Campus of Grand Rapids Christian High School 

All previously scheduled in-person events aresuspended until further notice due 

to COVID-19.  Our top priority continues to be the health and well-being of our 

guests, performers, stagehands, ushers, and staff.  We continue to follow health 

and safety guidelines set forth by local, state, and federal health officials and are 

committed to re-opening as soon as conditions permit us to do so.   

In the meantime, some events will be available for viewing via livestream or 

OnDemand.  Details regarding these events will be posted on our website and 

updated as information becomes available. 
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